
 
 

 
 

MATERIALS BULLETIN 
Materials & Geotechnical 
Engineering Services 
  

 Release of 2025 Field Materials Manual 
 2024 Number 2, Page 1 of 1                           
 Date: October 8, 2024

 
Release of 2025 Field Materials Manual 

 
The purpose of this Bulletin is to notify all personnel working on CDOT projects that the 2025 
Field Materials Manual has been published and is to be used on all projects advertised after 
October 1, 2024.  The 2025 Field Materials Manual can be accessed using the following link: 
 
Link to the 2025 Field Materials Manual 
 
Please contact the following individuals with the Materials & Geotechnical Services unit if you 
have any questions or concerns: 
 

• Melody Perkins – melody.perkins@state.co.us 
• Edward Trujillo – edward.trujillo@state.co.us  
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